

Land Use Planning and Transportation Directorate

Mr. David Franks, Chief Executive, Iarnród Eireann, Connolly Station, Dublin 1

Ref: LACM Jan15 42332

28th January 2015

Re: Re-opening of Phoenix Park Rail Tunnel and Kishogue Rail Station

Dear Mr. Franks,

At the Lucan Area Committee Meeting held on 27th January 2015 the following question was approved:-

"To ask the Chief Executive to write to Irish Rail and the National Transport Authority welcoming plans to reopen the Phoenix Park rail tunnel and to seek an update on the timelines for this project; the expected level of service for commuters for stations on the Kildare line when opened; and a timeline for the opening of the Kishogue rail station?"

Please let me have your response at your convenience to enable me to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Tom Curtin

Administrative Officer

Roads Department